
Last Middle School Mentoring Session of the Year 
 

Feel free to bring some “treats” to share with your group! 
 

This week is our last rotation for mentoring.  Give them any last “words of wisdom.”  You can even 
share some of your fears concerning the next educational phase of your school career.  
 
Tell them about taking TCAP at CMS.  I know you did not take it last year but share with them the 
schedule.  It is significantly different this year.  It is over a three-week period from April 16 to May 4 
and it is only one test at a time. 
 
Thank you for all of your help this year!  I appreciate all you have done. 
 
Mr. N 


